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Sandra Soto

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:59 AM
To: 'Ebony Payton'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing - (E-filing ID = 50619)

The document presented has not been accepted by the Office of Commission Clerk because it appears to be a 
duplicate of DN 01870-17.  If this filing corrects/amends/revises the previous filing in anyway, the cover letter 
needs to reflect same.  The filing will need to be resubmitted with that updated information. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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